
Carolina Power & Light Company 

October 30, 1979 

FILE: NG-3513 (R) SERIAL: GD-79-2737 

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II, Suite 1217 
230 Peachtree Street, NW 
Atlanta, GA 30303 

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT UNIT NO. 2 
DOCKET NO. 50-261 
LICENSE NO. DPR-23 

SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE TO IE BULLETIN NO. 79-04 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

On October 9, 1979, Mr. T. McHenry of your staff telephoned us 
with several questions pertaining to our June 1, 1979, response to IE 
Bulletin 79-04 concerning Velan check valves. Responses to each of 
Mr. McHenry's questions are given below: 

1. Our original examination of Velan swing check valves on safety
related systems did include all valve pressure classes. Our 
June 1, 1979, submittal erroneously indicated that all of the 
valves identified were 1500-pound class valves, while in reality 
the valves are three 2500-pound, three 1500 pound, and one 150 
pound class valves.  

2. The actual valve weights were supplied by our NSSS vendor, who 
was their original purchaser by valve tag number, to our 
Architect-Engineer who performed the reanalysis described in the 
June 1 letter.  

3. Yes, the support modifications mentioned in our June 1 letter 
were completed prior to startup, at the end of the refueling 
outage.  
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We trust that this information is satisfactory to resolve 
Mr. McHenry's concerns. If you have any further questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours very truly, 
Original Signed By 

B. J. Furr 

B. J. Furr 
Vice President - Generation 
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cc: Mr. V. Stello


